Parent Message - Monday, September 13, 2021

Re: Catholic School Council & Plzza Days

Dear Parents and Guardians,

## Catholic School Council

- We're looking for interested parents and guardians to be part of our Catholic School Council.
- For more information please check out the announcement on our website
- https://secondary.hcdsb.org/stkateri/news/2021/09/st-kateri-catholic-school-council/
- Nomination forms are due by 4:00pm on September 30, 2021

## Pizza Days

- We're surveying our students and there seems to be interest in having Plzza Days on Wednesdays
- We're hope to start this the last week of September and continue this til the end of December
- We will then have a new registration for the new year
- Sign up for Pizza Days should be appearing on School Cash Online shortly

Please continue to check our school website (<a href="https://secondary.hcdsb.org/stkateri">https://secondary.hcdsb.org/stkateri</a>) as more updates become available.

St. Kateri Tekakwitha Catholic Secondary School Follow us @StKateriHCDSB (twitter) @StKateriHCDSB (Instagram)